
 

 
 

CarterBloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers  
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: April 16, 2024 
Re: Central Texas Temporary Phone Outage April 17 

 
Background 
Our network provider will be migrating phone numbers to a new circuit Wednesday, 
April 17, 2024, between 1200 and 1330, resulting in temporary service interruption of 
phone lines to and from the Central Texas location. This will only affect the Central 
Texas location.   
 
Impact to Client 

- Please call the Central Texas location using the emergency numbers listed 
below.  

- Online orders can be placed via iWeBB as normal.  
- Fax communications are unaffected.  

 

Central Texas Distribution 

Emergency Phone 254-399-0956 
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